
 Financial Advisory Committee - November 21, 2024 
Attending: Committee members Steve Young, Claudette Townsend, Renee Fahey, Gary Fullerton, Jake Smith 
Steve Young – Called meeting to order 7:25pm 
No minutes from prior meetings to approve. 
Steve Young is seeking to step down as the Chair of the Committee, while continuing to serve as a member. He nominated Claudette Townsend as the new Chair of the Committee effective 1/1/2025, 2nd by Renee Fahey, all in favor and Claudette accepting. Steve Young also nominated Renee Fahey as Secretary, Jake Smith 2nd and all in favor with Renee accepting. 
Gary Fullerton will continue as Vice Chair. 
Public works and municipal budgets not ready for presentation tonight. No other budget presentations scheduled. 
Emil Braley presented an updated proposal for the 2025 Fire and EMS budget with a lower total request than the original budget request made in September. 
Meeting adjourned 8:07 PM. Steve Young motioned, Renee Fahey 2nd, all approved 
Respectfully submitted, 
Claudette Townsend, FAC Member
